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To Whom It May Concern,

This letter 1s in reference to Ceiling Pro of San Antonio. Recently Ceiling Pro serviced
the cleaning and repairing of our kitchen tiles and grids. Their work was thorough, and |
was very pleased with the work that was completed.

As you may know, the grease and smoke in a restaurant will drastically affect the
appearance of white ceiling tiles. Ceiling Pro of’ San Antonio has kept our ceilings clean
and looking new. greatly improving the cleanliness of our kitchen. This 1s very important
for visitors such as vendors health inspectors. and our corporate upper management and
gives our staff and managers a sanitary environment to prepare food for our guests.

The staft at Ceiling Pro has allowed this company to stand out in addition to their job
performance. Mike and Marco Delgado and their crew are very professional and
courteous. They are also very accommodating to our requests. They demonstrate concern
for each of their clients with the encouragement for feedback. | would most definitely
recommend Ceiling Pro of San Antonio to any restaurant that would like to sce awesome
results in their kitchen.

Sincerely,
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Shane Smith
Culinary Manager



